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I oppose LD 1847 as it would be detrimental to the cannabis industry in Maine. As an 
employee of a medical dispensary I feel this would create undue hardships for small 
cannabis businesses statewide. This bill seems to be a form of regulatory capture and 
would destroy the incredible medical program that cultivators and patients in this state
have built over the course of many years. I strongly urge the committee to vote no 
against this bill. 


